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September 26th, 2016                               
 

Grade 7 Back To School Evening 
Tuesday, October 4th, 2016 

Dear Grade7 Parents, 
 
As parents of a student in Grade 7, you will be aware that your child has left the Primary School behind and has 
embarked on the journey through our American Middle School system.  Lockers, changing classrooms and 
teachers, and different ASA’s make for an exciting transition, but it can also be unsettling and sometimes 
confusing. 
 
At MES Cairo we pride ourselves on working as a team for the benefit of all our students, and that team very 
much includes you, the parents.  How can you make sense of all the new experiences?  How can you keep up-to-
date with your child’s progress?  Who are all these new teachers? 
 
With all of these questions in mind, MES Cairo would like to invite you to our “Back to School Evening” event for 
parents of Grade 7 students.  The evening will run as follows: 

 Parents and Staff meet in the MES Cairo Theater for an introduction of the G7 Middle School Team and a 

short presentation on “Teaching and Learning at MES Cairo.”  

 Afterwards, parents will visit each of their child’s classes for a short introduction to the teachers and the 

courses being taught.  

 Please arrive to the school Theater by 2:50 pm so you will have enough time to receive your child’s 

schedule and listen to the information being presented.  Please do not bring your child with you as this 

is your evening.  School personnel will be available to direct you to your child’s classes and translate if 

necessary. 

Please note that, for this event, teachers will not be available to talk to parents on an individual basis about their 
child’s progress or concerns. On December 14th, we will have a parent-teacher meeting which will give you an 
opportunity to talk to teachers individually about your child. Should you need to talk to one of your child’s 
teachers earlier than this date, please set up a time to meet with this teacher through Mona Abbas, Grade 7 
Administrative Officer. 
 
If you would like to attend this event it is important to complete the reply slip attached and return it to Ms. 
Mona Abbas, by Tuesday, September 27th, 2016, so we can prepare your individual schedule for this evening. 
We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, October 4th, 2016. 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 

__________________  __________________ 
Ms. Kasandra Battioni        Mr. David McKoski  
Dean of Students,       Secondary Vice Principal  
Grade 7 and 8        American Section  
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                                                                                   RETURN SLIP 

 
Grade 7 Back To School Evening 

 
2:50PM – 5:00PM Tuesday, October 4TH, 2016 

 

 
I / we, the parent(s) of (Student’s name) ________________________  

of (Homeroom) _____________,  will /  will not be attending. 

 
 
 
I would like information on the following included in the presentation if possible: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Parent’s signature: ____________________________  Date: _______________________ 
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